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Upcoming 
Events & Trips 
 

School Reopens 

Tuesday 18th April 

 

Stay & Read dates 

for next half term 

28th April 

12th May 

26th May 

8.45am—9.15am 

Our Book of The Week:  We’re Going on a Bear 

Hunt  

Phonics Focus: j, v, w, x, y, z. Reading and writing cvc 

words and captions containing these sounds. 

Maths Focus:  Repeating patterns, positional          

language. 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Lunchtimes 

Now that our Nursery children have become so grown-up, 

we have decided to allow the children to line up to collect 

their dinner by themselves. We feel this will be a good     

opportunity for preparation for Reception and to become 

even more independent learners. Please could you discuss 

this with your child if they have a school dinner so that they 

feel prepared. We will also remind them when they return 

after the holidays. 

A BIG THANK YOU! 

We would like to extend our thanks to you all for your continued 

support and kind contributions towards our Nursery fund. The  

children have greatly benefited from all your contributions. We 

have used the money to purchase Easter craft items, fruit and  

vegetables for food tasting and different mark-making tools for 

our outdoor area. A big thank you to everyone! 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Weekly Family Task 

What numbers can you spot in the environment or when you are out and 

about? Can you spot any teen numbers? Have a go at writing them down 

next time you go out with your grown-ups! Numbers are everywhere we 

go! Can you also put your numbers into order starting from the smallest? 

 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


